
 
 

1 
 

HOLLAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN SUBCOMMITTEE 

October 1, 2019 Meeting Minutes 

 

Present:  Members Dennis Gebben, Norm Nykamp, and Ed Zylstra.  Also present were Community 

Development Director John Said, Assistant Community Development Director Corey Broersma, and Plan 

consultants Har Ye Khan, Nick Rolinski, Chris Khorey and Danielle Bouchard. 

Absent:  None. 

The meeting opened at 5 p.m.  The consultants led discussion concerning the Comprehensive Master Plan 

process, including a review of what’s been completed to date as well as the parameters for receiving 

public input.  The anticipated calendar for the project was also discussed. 

Discussion then began concerning the Township, with the consultants asking the Subcommittee to review 

the entire Township and designate those areas that should be:  preserved, enhanced, modified, 

redeveloped, or intensified.   

Committee members, Staff, and the consultants reviewed almost every section of the Township in order 

to provide these designations.  Near the end of the meeting, the consultant noted that the remaining 

sections would be designated by their team, and then provided to the Subcommittee for their review and 

concurrence.   

Next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 5, 2019 at 5:00 pm. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

John D. Said, AICP 

Director of Community Development  

 


